
 
What should I do if I have concerns about a child or family? 
 
Emergencies: If it is an emergency and you think a child may be in immediate danger please contact 
the emergency services directly by calling 999. 
 
If you do not think it is an emergency, there are a number of options: 
 
1. Speak with one the safeguarding leads at school. 

 
                           Mr Tyman           Mrs Holland                         Mrs Holt    

2. Contact the Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) for North Northamptonshire on     

0300 126 1000  

Out of Hours 
If you need to contact children's social care urgently during the evening, at night or at the weekend, 
phone their out of hours team on 01604 626 938. 

 
3. Visit the Northamptonshire Safeguarding Children Partnership at: 

www.northamptonshirescb.org.uk 
 
4. Speak to the NSPCC: 
   Help for adults concerned about a child:  

0808 800 5000 
   Help for children and young people – 0800 1111 

 

The Multi-Agency Safeguarding Hub (MASH) 
Northamptonshire MASH can be contacted and give advice on whether a family needs early help or 
they meet the threshold for statutory child protection.  They can be contacted by telephone on 
0300 126 1000 or email: MASH@nctrust.co.uk 
 
Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO) should be alerted to all cases in which it is alleged that a 
person who works with children has behaved in a way that has harmed, or may have harmed a 
child, possibly committed a criminal offence against children or related to children. 
Local Authority Designated Officer: Sheila Kempster 07831 123193  
Email: LADOConsultations@NCTrust.co.uk 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-you-can-do/report-abuse/
https://www.childline.org.uk/
mailto:MASH@nctrust.co.uk

